
 

 
 
 

20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
If you have a child who has a food allergy and/or intolerances please read this letter and 
respond by using the Zest Catering Allergy, Intolerance and Special Diet Form which is 
available by the QR form below or clicking on this link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5WBY4BnxWy 
 

 
 
It is imperative that we have the correct information in our Allergy Folders in the kitchens to 
ensure not only that we have full information but also to take steps to ensure that we keep 
students safe. 
 
Please can I ask that, if this applies to you, you complete the "Zest Catering Allergy, 
Intolerance and Special Diets Forms" (above) as soon as possible. 
 
Our Catering Management team will then provide allergy compliant menus and take 
necessary steps to avoid cross contamination. 
 
Please let me know if you need any further clarification or guidance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S White 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5WBY4BnxWy

